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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome back to the final half term of this school year! 
This week, Year 5 went to Longcroft secondary school for 
a STEM and Sport day. They had a great day mixing with 
children from local schools and working with the staff 
from Longcroft. Thank you to all our parents and carers 
for your help with transport – you ROCK! 
 

Have a lovely weekend, Katie Tracey, Headteacher 
 
 

 

Dates for Your Diary… 
 

24.6.24 Infant Sports 1.30pm 
25.6.24 KS2 Sports 1.30pm 
9.7.24 KS2 Production 2pm 
10.7.24 KS2 Production 6pm 
12.7.24 Summer Fair 6-8pm 
19.7.24 Y6 Final Assembly 2pm 
19.7.24 School Closes End of Summer Term  

 

More dates to follow…watch this space… 

 

NEWSLETTER Week 33 
7th June 2024 

 

Attendance 
Whole School: 97% 
Ash Class had the highest attendance of 99%  
 

Year 5 STEM & Sport Day at Longcroft 

          

   

 

 

All the pictures were unique and individual, just like our children! Miss Hobson and Miss Sellar thought the pictures 
were so good, they chose some from each class and entered them into the national ‘Life as a Dandelion’ 
competition.  I am very excited to tell you that lots of schools entered but Leconfield was the only school to win a 
prize! The judges thought our work was so brilliant they have awarded the school £250 to spend on books. We can’t 
wait to spend our book voucher! Congratulations to everyone! 

 

 

You may remember that we celebrated Month of the 
Military Child in April with some wonderful activities. 
One of these was our very own art gallery. We created 
beautiful pictures of dandelions because dandelions is 
the official flower of the military child.  
 

We Won!!!! 
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